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From:  < > 
Sent: 23 June 2022 14:51
To: Ellen Gilbert 
Cc: 

Subject: FW: Land Rear of High Street and West of Chalket Lane - Access Considerations
 

Hi Ellen
 
I have received a design and RSA1 in respect of the land to the rear of High Street and west of Chalket
Lane (site PE1) and I have received a response below to my queries. I can confirm that I am satisfied
that a safe and suitable access can be provided to this site as shown in principle on drawing number
H-01 Rev. P2 (attached).
 
Kind Regards
 
Louise Gordon | Principal Transportation & Development Planner | Kent County Council | Highways,
Transportation and Waste | Ashford Highway Depot | Henwood Industrial Estate, Javelin Way,
Ashford, TN24 8AD |
 
 
 
 

    
    

      
     

     

             
 

  
 

     
 

               
               

     
 

                  
                




